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Chairman Schaible and members of the Senate Education Committee I am John MacMartin, the 

President of the Mint Area Chamber EDC. I am here to provide testimony in support of SB 2175. 

Last session groups came together to pass legislation that would change how occupational licensure was 

handled for members of the military and their spouses. SB 2175 proposes technical corrections to the 

state law that was created in 2019. These corrections will more favorably position North Dakota when 

viewed by the Department of Defense as being Military friendly. 

Again I ask for your support of SB 2175. 
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